
 

 

 

Good Afternoon Residents, 

As part of routine maintenance, the Town of Hepburn will clean and inspect one of its 
reservoirs to ensure a safe, reliable water supply. This work will take place from July 7 
to 11 and is not expected to cause service disruptions. 

During this time, the reservoir will be isolated and drained, temporarily reducing overall 
water storage capacity. To help maintain supply, we ask residents to conserve 
water by limiting non-essential use such as watering lawns or filling pools. 

Bulk water customers are encouraged to pre-fill storage tanks and reduce usage 
where possible. 

No boil water advisories or interruptions are anticipated. Updates will be shared via the 
Town’s website, social media, and other official channels. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 
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